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MMRC

MMRC statement

"In an unfortunate fire incident that took place today at SEEPZ Metro Station at around 1:40 pm,
12 power supply cables under the traffic decking caught fire and were damaged. The fire was
brought under control immediately.

No person was hurt in the incident. M/s Adani and M/s Tata have confirmed that power in the
affected area has been restored through alternate source. The traffic on the decking has been
restored”, MMRC spokesperson (Ends)
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For further information please contact: -

Vaidehi More
9028543087
vaidehi.more@mmrcl.com

Niti Tamse
8369727364/9664215544
niti.tamse@mmrcl.com
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